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From the Editor . . . 

For far this year three issues of The American Legion Auxiliary News Hub have been 
published featuring articles and photographs submitted by 26 members.  
 
These contributions have resulted in a publication highlighting the Department of California 
and embracing our mission in a positive light. 
 
 Deadline for the February/March issue is January 25th. 
 

 
Nancy Heinisch 

American Legion Auxiliary Department of California Editor 
editor@calegionaux.org 

  GOOD NEWS  


